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Wishing you a Merry Christmas!  
St. Patrick School …. a great little school to believe in! 

 

It is hard to believe that we are now in the month of 
December! I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
students, staff and parents for all of the hard work, 
patience and perseverance these past few weeks have 
demanded! We are grateful for the opportunity to 
continue learning face-to-face and we very much 
appreciate that our families and community are 
following the safety protocols in place! 
Understandably, our Christmas Concert will have to 
look much different again this year! Nonetheless, the 
staff and students at St. Patrick School are committed 
to ensuring that our families do not miss the Christmas 

Concert! We 
are very 
much looking 
forward to 
presenting 
“Have a Very 
Merry COVID 
Christmas -
PART 2!”. 
Each class 

has plans to share their presentations with you and the 
“show” is scheduled to be streamed on December 20th! 
More information is to follow!   

 As we are now in the Season of Advent, we will be 
gathering virtually each Monday morning to prepare 
our hearts for the birth of Jesus. The word “Advent” 
means “coming”. During this season, we prepare 
ourselves to welcome 
Jesus when He comes. Of 
course, He does not come 
just once a year. He comes 
when we are in trouble, 
when we rejoice, when we 
pray, when we celebrate, 
and when we love one 
another in His name! 
Wishing you all a blessed 
Advent Season! 

 
 
-Our next Virtual Parent Council Meeting will take 
place on Tuesday, December 7th, at 6:00 p.m. New 
members are always welcome! Call the school if you 
are interested in attending!   
 
-A reminder that our Christmas Wish 
Theme Week begins Monday, December 
6th. In addition, Student Council will be 
selling Reindeer “Poop” for $1.00. Order 
forms will be going home shortly and must 
be returned by Friday, December 10th. 
Treats will be delivered to classrooms on Friday, 
December 17th.  
 
-With the nasty road conditions and cold weather now 
upon us … be sure to sign up for 
bus cancellations and delays. You 
can have emails sent directly to 
you each morning by signing up 
with the Northeast Tri-Board 
Student Transportation office! Go 
to www.netribus.ca and click on 
“Subscribe to receive email 
notifications on delays and cancellations”.   
 

December Birthdays! 
    Dec 7th – Aubrey N.    Dec 9th – Hudson H.    

Dec 13th - Caleb N.  Dec 16th- Jayda H. 
Dec 17th – River R. and Cain C. 

Dec 20th - Bianca N.     Dec 21st – Jada S. 
Dec 26th – Hailey H.  
Dec 27th – Alix M. 

Dec 31st – Owen J. and Caleb and Carson S.R. 

 
 

http://www.netribus.ca/


 

 


